

## OUR LADY OF GRACE MONTESSORI SCHOOL & CENTER

July 2023

Dear Parents,

Throughout the year, Our Lady of Grace Montessori School provides the community with news, photos and videos from OLG, including information about school events, activities, and achievements. This content may appear in print publications, newsletters, calendars, the OLG website, online news sources (e.g. Manhasset Press), and social media platforms. Please note that with respect to any published photo/video, the student(s) involved are either not identified or identified by their first name(s) only.

## Please sign this release and return it to school.

riease sign this release and return it to school.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Sister Kelly Quinn, IHM Principal
Our Lady of Grace Montessori School